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Press Release - GOOD NEWS for Cannington 

 

The GOOD NEWS is that Cannington Village Hall is currently being completely 

refurbished. 

 

Thanks to a generous grant from the Hinkley Point C Community Impact Mitigation 

Fund, an extensive schedule of works is being carried out at the Hall including a new 

and enhanced heating system, new kitchen and toilet facilities for both halls, 

upgraded doubling glazing, solar panels for the roof, new flooring in the lower hall, 

enhanced performance equipment and complete redecoration of the building.  

Once the works have been fully completed an official opening will take place when 

Cannington residents and other interested parties will have the opportunity to view 

the newly refurbished Village Hall.   

When both halls have been refurbished, they will be available for bookings and there 

will be time slots available mornings, afternoons and some evenings.   For further 

information, please contact Rose on 01278 652102 or Kate on 01278 653572. 

The Hinkley Point C Community Impact Mitigation Fund was negotiated with EDF 

Energy as part of a wider mitigation package for the site preparation works at Hinkley 

Point.    £7.2million has been made available to fund community projects such as 

this with the aim of promoting or improving the social, economic or environmental 

well-being of the local communities most affected by the development at Hinkley 

Point C. 

 

 

 

 

 


